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Apologies for any errors or omission in this edition of The Bulletin. Any 
missed out items will be mentioned in notices during Sunday Services. Ed 
 

Healing Service at Holy Trinity 
 

Sunday, 10th July at 6.00pm 

Rowan



Our New Curate Arrives! 
 

On 1st July at a lovely service at 
The Bishop’s Chapel in Wells, Dean 
Whitaker,  along with other          
candidates, was licensed as a Lay 
Curate by Bishop Ruth.  Dean now 
joins us as our Curate for the next 3 
years.  He & Rachael will be moving 
into the Curate’s house at 16 Bag-
borough Drive on 12th July. Dean’s 
Ordination will take place in the  
autumn. A splendid BBQ party at 
the Vicarage welcomed Dean and 
family.  Huge thanks to all those 
who helped to make that happy  
occasion happen. 

Bishop Michael's new role 
as the Bishop of Bath and 
Wells was recently confirmed 
at a ceremony in London at 
which he was formally given 
spiritual responsibility for our 
diocese.  






